JOINT COMMITTEE OF 

CHRISTCHURCH RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION

Committee Meeting Minutes

Stanpit Village Hall 10th June 2008 at 7.30 pm

Present: Chairman John Pendrill (West Christchurch); Andy Glaser (Friars Cliff); Ken Clay (Friars Cliff); Robin Ede (Highcliffe); Debbie Stephens (SAMRA); Mike Collard (SAMRA); Jim Biggin (West Christchurch)
Apologies: John White (Christchurch Citizens); 
Minutes: The Minutes of the committee meeting of 11th March 2008 were approved and signed by the Chairman. 
278. Christchurch Boat House: no report
279. Treasurer’s Report: we have a cash balance of £214.83. 
280. Delegates’ Reports: Christchurch Community Partnership: nothing to report; our continued membership of this body was questioned but nothing resolved. Mike Collard will attend future meetings and report back in due course
281. Delegate’s Reports: Community Safety Action Group: nothing to report; our continued membership of this body was questioned but nothing resolved.
282. Delegates Reports: Bournemouth International Airport: the judicial review found in favour of the airport development. All round general dissatisfaction was voiced concerning the actions taken by The New Forest National Park Authority.
283. Christchurch Citizens: no report
284. Friars Cliff Report: nothing major to report.
285. Highcliffe Report: Robin Ede outlined developments at Highcliffe, including the formation of a Community Interest Company and the raising of significant funds. They are investigating being a Charitable Incorporated Organisation. 
286. SAMRA: there remain issues connected with the Mudeford Quay consultation and the Stanpit Conservation consultation.
287. West Christchurch: the procedures associated with TPO have been brought into line with other planning matters. The booklet drafted by West Christchurch on behalf of the JCCRA has been adopted by CBC
288. Hampshire Minerals and Waste Strategy (WRAGE). Robin Ede (Highcliffe) expressed the view that Roeshot Hill was lost but that Walkford would be saved.
289. Hurn Waste Disposal Plant: the strategic review has started and will continue through 2008.
290. Druitt Gardens Redevelopment: fund raising is about to start
291. Hengistbury Head: the coastline review has been extended and is now being coordinated by New Forest District Council We have registered our interest.
292. Annual Meeting with CBC Management: it was resolved that in addition to the standard topics we would ask for an analysis of the consultation process and an understanding of the relationship between CBC and The Christchurch Community Partnership. Delegates to be John Pendrill (Chairman), Andy Glaser (Friars Cliffe), Mike Collard (SAMRA) and Jim Biggin (secretary)
293. Residents’ Association Councillors: Robin Ede (Highcliffe) outlined the potential that Highcliffe perceive in pursuing this avenue. Others counselled caution.
294. Christchurch Bypass: Robin Ede (Highcliffe) outlined a potential Hampshire based route for a Christchurch bypass that would also resolve some issues over gravel lorries going through the centre of Christchurch.

295. The meeting closed at 9.10 pm. The next ordinary meeting is scheduled for Tuesday 9th September 2008 at 7.30pm in Stanpit Village Hall (upper committee room).
